
INFORMATION LETTER 

 

Dear Colleagues! 

 

You are invited to take part in the International Russian Language School 

"Russian Language in Education and Media Communication". The school is 

held by the Center for International Studies "Caspian-Eurasia" with the support of 

the Government of the Astrakhan region. 

Experts of Astrakhan and Moscow universities will take part in the program. 

The program of the School will be divided into two blocks, which will be held 

on April 17 - 26, 2023 (for students, school teachers and teachers of Russian as a 

foreign language) and on May 20 - 22, 2023 (for media representatives - journalism 

students, journalists, bloggers, press service specialists). 

Education at the School is free!!! A certificate is issued at the end of the 

school. 

We invite you to take part in the event. The program and link to the online 

connection will be available after confirmation of agreement to attend the event. 

In the application, please provide the following information: 

1. Surname, name, patronymic 

2. Email_ 

3. Phone _ 

4. Place of study / work, position_ 

5. Participation dates 

Please send information about participation to whatsapp/telegram  

tel. +79885981140 or to the email address: caspian-eurasia@yandex.ru. 

 

 


